
“With man, this is impossible, but not with God; all things are   possible” 
-Mark 10:27  

 

We hope this newsletter finds you doing absolutely fantastic. We have some truly 
exciting news to share from the beautiful north Nepal Jiri, not so far from Tibet. 

We are thrilled to announce that we’ve started a third children’s home in Jiri! This 
is a significant milestone for us, as it extends our reach and provides a nurturing 
and safe environment for nine precious children who now call this place their 
home. We couldn’t be happier to see this home’s positive impact on their lives.
What makes this new location exceptional is that it is situated in an area which 
was the final village where people hiking to Mt. Everest would visit before starting 
their track. The property is Sudip‘s family and sibling; for now, they are letting us 
use their properties to grow crops as well.

Initially, thanks to your support, we can transform this dream into a reality. We 
have started cultivating potatoes and other vegetables on this land, to become 
self-sustainable, eventually. So far, we have one couple taking care of the work 
here, but we are looking to add another family to support them in their efforts. 
This summer we were able to take a trip there with our three great kids and help 
with digging up some potatoes. It was really a great experience for all of us! 

Our vision extends beyond just providing a loving home for these children. Our 
focus also lies in reaching out to Tibetan people groups in this area, who often face 
unique challenges and barriers to accessing resources and opportunities. This 
new children’s home also serves as our second ministry base to reach unreached 
people groups in this region. Moreover, it will also mark our fifth church plant in 
this area , as we continue to establish places of worship where the love of Jesus 
can shine brightly.

We cannot express enough how much we appreciate your unwavering support 
through your generous contribution. Your contributions enable us to make a lasting 
impact on the lives of these children, giving them hope, education, and a chance 
for a better future. Please know that every single donation matters and makes 
a significant difference in their lives. Together, we can make a lasting impact on 
these children and the entire community surrounding our new children’s home in  
Jiri. Through your gifts, you are directly contributing to the growth and prosperity 
of these children, as well as the bigger mission; to reach out to the Tibetan people 
groups and share the good news with them.

With heartfelt blessings,
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All the boys living here now

Simple builidng structure. We would 
like to expand to accomodate one 

more family

Boys’ bedroom

- the Khadka family
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The kitchen is simple and still needs some upgrades Some of the potatoes that we harvested

-Sudip, Anne Lise, Rebecca, Samuel og Sarah Khadka

Sudip digging potatoes with the kidsOn a clear day you can see the snowcovered 
mountains in the background


